From: Meloche, Richard

To: Chadwick, Lori

Cc: Nepszy, Chris; CouncilMembers; Auger, Robert; Brown, Shelley
Subject: Proposed Telus Tower

Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 8:50:38 PM

Good Evening Lori

As per our conversation earlier today, I'm sending this letter asking that this topic be placed on Monday May 3rd
agenda. It will be our only opportunity as a Council to discuss before the deadline for public comment of May 16th.
I would ask that our administration come to this meeting with a knowledge of the “want” from Telus by having the
tower placed on this particular site as opposed to sites that are away from residents and potential future
development. As well, it would be of benefit if Admin could come prepared with other suitable tower locations on
their findings from Telus or their consultants.

I’'m not sure of the relationship that Admin has with the owner of the farmland_, on if perhaps he
would consider putting the tower at the far end of his property with an entrance from CR23. There’d be a cost
involved for him as there is currently no access over the drain at that end of his farm.

Regards

Richard

Richard Meloche

Deputy-Mayor

Town of Essex

Mobile: 519-982-2776
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